
All branches are 
closed on Monday 
July 1st 2024.

We urge you to please take every precaution to 
keep yourself and your families safe at this time.

As we continue to monitor the situation with
Hurricane Beryl and ensure our employees’ safety, 
please note that all branches are closed today, and 
ATMs are offline until further notice.


